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ACTIVITIES HELD:
1. Completion and Handover Ceremony
The Completion and Handover Ceremony
of Mingde Jundi Teacher Dormitory was
held on 1st October 2017. The
construction of the dormitory was a
project of PMSA. It alleviated the
accommodation problem and utilized the
teaching space in Daping Primary
School. Different performance was
made to mark this remarkable date.
2. PMSA Exco Recruitment
PMSA Exco Recruitment was held
on 23rd October 2017. Students
were recruited to continue the mission
of coordinating projects
and organising events for the
members. They later formed the
PMSA session 2018-2019 and continued
the service.

3. Tengcun Bridge Visit
On 27-29 December, 2017, 5
student members from the
University of Hong Kong went to
GuangXi in December to take part
in the restoration of Tengcun
Bridge. The team worked hard on
analyzing the pros and cons of
the current bridge policy and
showed care to the villager living
nearby.
4. Duling visit
7 student members went to Duling
Primary School in Guigang from
10th to 11th January 2018. The
team finished the surveying work
of the relocation of toilet during
the trip.
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FUTURE EVENTS:

1. Project Guigang

The student members will split into two 
teams to work on the project Guigang. One 
team work on the architectural design of 
the toilet and the other team work on the 
structural design of the kindergarten. 
Engineers from ICarE are also involved in 
giving advices on the  design.  From 6-8 
March, there will be a student team going 
to Guigang for further surveying of the 
relocation of the toilet and to present the 
architectural design with the principal of 
the school. Surveying of the kindergarten 
will also be done as the preparation work 
of stage 3. 

2. Technical workshops
Two technical workshops will be held by 
the PMSA in March and April. On 14th 
March, a workshop about autoCAD will be 
held in Maunsell computer lab, HW313, 
Haking Wong Building from 18:30 to 
20:00.On 11th  April, a workshop about 
ETABs will be held. These two workshops 
are free of charge and students from all 
disciplines are welcomed. 

3. Alumni talk
A Mingde alumnus Ivan will share his 
experience in Africa to members. Through 
interactions, connections between 
members and alumni can be enhanced.

4. Summer Camp
A camp will be held in early June for 5 
days and 4 nights. The objective of the 
camp is to let members know more about 
the completed projects of Mingde.




